Admire, Kansas,
Oet 2, 1944,

Dr. F. C. Allen,

University of Kansas,

Lawrence s Kansas,

Dear Dr, Allen:

In one of your sessions at the Kansas

State High School Activities Association Coaching

Sehool, you stated that you would send the plans
necessary for the diagramming of the backboard for
shooting practice, to any one who would write to you
asking for it. I believe that the inereased accuracy
it will bring to my boyes may spell the difference
between a win or a loss om numerous ocassions, since

we have been somewhat like the baseball rookie that

was the subjeet of this report from the scout," good

field -- no hit",
1l enjoyed your lectures in the
coaching sechool very much, and feel that I ean

give my boys a better coaching job this winter.
Was glad to hear that you and "Little Bill" Miller

had finally come to a complete understanding %7
Thanking you very mueh, I remain

ORI,

Admire Rural High Schoeol,



